DAVID R. MARTIN MAYOR CITY OF STAMFORD, CONNECTICUT



TEL: 203 977 4150 FAX: 203 977 5845

E-MAIL: DMARTIN@STAMFORDCT.GOV

To:

Matt Quinones, President, Board of Representatives

From: Mayor David Martin

Date: February 7, 2018

Re:

Zoning Enforcement Ordinances

Attached please find two ordinances for the Board's consideration:

1) Penalties for Violations of Zoning Regulations; and LR30.032

2) Disqualification of contractors from bidding on city contracts. LR30.033

Please note the Law Department is currently researching the second (bidding qualifications) ordinance and the submission may be amended based on the outcome of that research. I am hopeful that by the time the Committee meets, the legal research will have been completed.

Thank you for your attention to this matter and your cooperation.

/val

Attachments